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Pickerings were tasked by Leicester City Council to 
move a temporary modular building from one 
shcool, accross Leicester to another. 

This involved tight access, road closures, parking This involved tight access, road closures, parking 
suspensions, which was all applied by ourselves. 
We had one day to complete the lift but had been 
working on the foundations 3 months prior to the 
move. 

Our team ensured that there was minimum disruption 
to the schools and their neighbours. The first school 
had very tight access which involved specialist lifting 
teams, vehicle escorts and movement orders to 
ensure a smotth transition. 

The site at the second school, where the building was The site at the second school, where the building was 
transfered to, was originally a pond which we had to 
drain and liaise with the environmental protections 
services to ensure a safe removal of all animals. We 
then laid the foundations at a suitable depth in order 
to provide all of the services to the new temporary 
modular building site ahead of its arrival. 

Now the unit has been successfully moved to its new Now the unit has been successfully moved to its new 
home, we are working on refurbing the units to 
education standards inside and out. 

“They went above and beyond on this project, making 
sure our site was kept clean and secure and their 
quality of work is excellent.”
- Premises Officer


